
 

 

Tuesday 30th November  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Free School Meal Vouchers 
  
We will be issuing Free School Meal Vouchers for all children entitled to Free School Meals over 

the Christmas holidays. You will receive £30 worth of vouchers per eligible child and these will 
come to you by text/email before the end of term.  

  
Please note that the vouchers are only for those on Free School Meals (this does not include 
those who only get their dinners free as part of the Universal Free School Meals scheme).  

  
To check if you are eligible for Free School Meals, you can check your eligibility online 
by clicking here. If you do complete the eligibility checker and it confirms that you are eligible 

for Free School Meals, please contact the school as soon Finance as 
possible. finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 

Many thanks, 
 
Craig Taylor 

School Business Manager  

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims/
mailto:finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

